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The following is Cupar Branch #217 
account of our poppy Fund.  We are 
required to make it public yearly. 

The donations we made this year 
were to Paws for Veterans - 
$1,000.00 – to contribute towards a 
service dog for a veteran suffering 
from PTSD.  We also donated 
$700.00 towards the purchase of the 
ceiling lifts at Shalom. 

Please attend our Remembrance 
Day Service at the Cupar Town Hall 
on Friday, November 11th at 10:30 
am. Lunch to follow. 

If you would like to purchase a 
wreath or cross as a remembrance 
for a family member who is/was a 
veteran, please contact Larry 
Wagner @ 306.726.7911. 

 

 

Cupar Legion 
by Pat Killian 

Wes Bailey, President of the Royal 
Canadian Legion #217 – Cupar, presents 
cheque for $700.00 from the Poppy Fund 
to Richard Jenson from the Cupar and 
District Nursing Home, to help with the 
room lift program. 
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     Twenty people came for Leslie 
Herman’s Home Remedy presentation.  
Thanks to all who came and to our board 
for the goodies!  We hope to have Leslie 
come again in January to do a 
presentation on Super Foods, that will 
give us that little bit of a healthy edge!  
Those who attended are welcome to 
submit ideas for future presentations by 
Leslie. 

     We plan to have our own local 
pharmacist Kelly come for an evening 
presentation dealing with medications 
and interactions.  Watch for posters! 

Our health presentations are financed by 
the Stuart Maddin Health Grant.  we 
ordered 40 various, health-related topic 
books and will display them before they 
get taken out by the public. 

 

 

 

 

 

     We have booked 
Author Marie Donais 
Calder of the WWII series 
“The Other Side...”  She 
has just finished her 20th 
book about her father’s 
war and relationship 
experiences.  Come join 
us Sat Nov 26 at 2 pm for 
a presentation and 
reading/book signing.  No 
admission fee. 

     Kids...we are thinking 
of having another cookie-
baking and chocolate-
making night before Christmas!  When 
we do have one, you can only come if 
you are pre-registered because supplies 
are limited.  It will be for ages 6-12.  
More info to follow. 

     New parents are welcome to come to 
the library to receive a free baby book 
from us.  It’s never too early to give the 
gift of reading.  Kids can get their own 
library card for free at 5 years of age.  

There is a public-access computer that 
can be used for free.  Our contact info is:  
217 Stanley Street.  Our phone number 
is 306-723-4749 and our email is 
cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca  We are open 
Wednesdays and Fridays from 10:30-5. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual “Soup, Sandwich and a Bake Sale 
Lunch” (sponsored by the LWMLC and 
FaithLife groups) is set for Sat., Nov 5 from 
11 am to 1 pm.  Take-out and delivery orders 
are welcome.  Cost is $6/adult and $3/child 5 
years and younger.  We now have a chair lift 
to our basement for easy access!!  Thanks to 
the FaithLife chapter of our church for 
purchasing it and to our men for the 
installation. 

     Confirmation classes continue on 
Wednesdays after school for children aged 12 
who wish to learn more about our 
faith/values.  Playschool is also on 
Wednesdays but from 9-11:30. 

     The Ladies’ Bible study and business 
meeting group (LWMLC) meets on Nov 14 @ 

7:30 pm.  We will be planning our Bake 
Exchange in December. 

     Pastor’s Bible study class will continue 
with the Book of Matthew, starting on Thurs 
Nov 3 and 17, from 7:30-9 pm.  Everyone is 
welcome to attend our Bible study nights. 

     Thanks to the Altar Guild ladies for the 
beautiful decorations last month.  Can’t wait 
to see what you have in store for Christmas!! 

     Worship services are at 9 am on the 1st, 
3rd, 5th Sunday of the month; at 11 am on 
the 2nd and 4th Sunday of the month with 
Holy Communion.  For any office inquiries, 
please call 306-723-4899. 

  

Cupar Public Library 
by Diane Dennis 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 
by Diane Dennis 

Be so  that 

when others look at 
you they become 

 too! 
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HEADING 4 

 

St. Patrick’s Parish 
The St, Patrick’s Parish is selling 
cabbage rolls and strudel.  Please pre-
order by November 6th by calling:  
Marj @ 723-4766 or Betty @ 723-4723. 
Beth @ 723.4800 or Linda @723.4868 

 

Flu shot!!!! 
Flu Clinic will be at the Town Hall on  

November 22nd from 
10 am – 11:45 am 

1 pm – 2 pm 
Make sure you make it there! 
 

TOWN MEETINGS 
 

November  

 
 

 
 

4 YEAR TERM COUNCIL 

TOWN OF CUPAR 2016-2020 
 

We would like to welcome your 
new council for the next 4-year 
term! 

Mayor – Steve Boha – Acclaimed 

Councilors- 

Cory Hart – 119 Votes – Elected 

Don Jeworski – 106 Votes –    
Elected 

Ed Lehman – 111 Votes – Elected 

Daren Pele – 97 Votes – Elected 

Neil Schulhauser – 110 Votes – 
Elected 

Heather Stabler – 100 Votes – 
Elected 

Thank you to everyone who made 
it out to vote and have your voice 
heard. 

We look forward to working with 
this council for the next 4 years! 

 

Diamond Night!!!! 
Time is coming closer and Diamond Night 

is almost here! Did you get your tickets 
yet? 

Don’t miss out on all these awesome 
Diamonds! 

 

We will be having supper, entertainment 
from DJ Derek Blayone, Miss Cupar Canuck 

Pageant on top of a chance to win those 
diamonds! 

See you there!!!!!!!!! 

Cupar New Council 
by Wanda McLeod 

First meeting of Council  

– November 2nd @ 7:00 pm 

Regular council meeting 

– Nov 15 @ 7:00 pm 

Cupar Fire Department  

– November 8 @ 7:30 pm 

TOWN OFFICE CLOSED 
NOVEMBER 11 

 

SOLD OUT 

TABLES!!  Do 

not miss out on 

the Christmas 

Trade show as 

the vender list 

is FULL!!! 
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Cupar Transfer Site 

The Cupar Transfer Site is still open on 
Saturdays from 10-2 pm. 

Date of expected closure will be announced 
so please watch and make sure you can still 
get out there if you need to!  Once it is closed 
we will remain closed until spring of the New 
Year. 

 

 

 

 

  

Around the Town 
by Wanda McLeod 

Halloween 2016 
This year Halloween falls on a Monday.  As everyone will be tired, as we all are after a Monday 
work day, it is especially important to pay attention and really watch for all those little witches 
and goblins out there running around gathering candy. 

1. Please leave your outside lights on when you are expecting little trick or treaters so 
they can come up to your house without tripping on anything. 

2. Do not enter strangers’ homes. 

3. Travel in small groups and be accompanied by an adult. 

4. Consider reflective tape or striping to costumes and treat bags. 

5. Stay on Sidewalks, use flashlights and avoid crossing yards. 

6. Inspect all candy before it is consumed. 

These are just a few suggestions to make sure everyone stays safe while the kids are out 
having fun. 

 

 

 

A grandmother 

pretends she doesn't 

know who you are on 

Halloween. ~Erma 

Bombeck 

The Town of Cupar is doing all they can to help prepare for winter among many other 
things: 

 Street sweeping is occurring to clean up falling leaves and muddy trails left 
from back alley travel. 

 The New Fire Hall is coming along nicely.  If you haven’t seen what has been 
going on there make sure you drive by and have a peek.  We all await the 
date when it is complete and the Fire Department can move in. 

 Snow fence is going up around town and on the outskirts to help alleviate 
the snow banks we typically get in the winter.   

 Office staff is preparing to welcome the new council as we have 3 new 
members and 2 returning from previous service on council.   

 The maintenance staff is still picking up leaves/grass clippings that are in 
compostable bags.   

 Trees that have been wrapped for the spring worms are being watched and 
they are still wrapping the ones they have not yet completed. 

We appreciate your patience as we complete our tasks and move onto new ones! 
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Utility Bills are sent out at the 
beginning of each and every month 
and are due at the end of each billing 
month.  Please be aware that if 
unpaid bills occur you will run the 
risk of your water being shut off until 
payment or arrangements have been 
made.   

The water meters will be read every 
second month to ensure overages 
are better handled and we trust you 
will cooperate and ensure our 
maintenance team or office will 
receive your reading. 

Tax notices were sent out in July.  To 
receive the most of your discount we 
encourage to get payment into the 
office prior to November 31st when 
the discount disappears.  All notices 
are due no later than December 31st.  
After December 31st, all invoices will 
accrue monthly interest charges.   

If you have questions about your 
billing or wish to make payment 
arrangements, contact the office @ 
306.723.4324. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sewer Troubles? 

If you have problems with your 
sewer, please call; 

Jason’s Sewer 

Jason @ 726-7749 

OR 

Peter @529-8676  

or 939-2230 

They will help with any sewer issues 
you may have. 

 

Medical Numbers 

Nurse Practitioner –  

Call 1-855-766-6399 to make 
appointments 

Lab Work – Walk in appointments – 
open Tuesday and Friday from 

 9:30 am-1:45 pm  

Dogs/Cats 

The New Year is quickly 
approaching.  Please ensure your 
dogs and cats have been licensed for 
the year and make sure you notify 
the office of any changes to the 
animals you have. 

 

AROUND TOWN 

 

Utility and Tax 
To avoid interest please pay bills on time and keep that 
money in your own pocket. 

 

Medical 
Numbers for Nurse Practitioner and Lab  

 

Dogs/Cats 
Make sure they are licensed so if they escape the safety 
of your home they can be returned safely.  The tag we 
supply helps immensely when trying to return furry 
family members. 

  

Utility and Tax Bills                                            
by [Article Author] 

 

Outside of a dog, a book 

is a man's best friend. 

Inside of a dog it's too 

dark to read. - Groucho 

Marx 
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Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur 
adipiscing elit. Nullam sed luctus tellus. 
Pellentesque in dolor sapien, vitae dictum 
massa. Aenean vitae lorem dui. Morbi 
tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque nibh 
facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, ullamcorper 
aliquet viverra non, mollis sed dolor.  

Donec nunc velit, pretium eu pellentesque 
eget, mollis vel arcu. 

Suspendisse vel purus nec erat pellentesque 
commodo. Aliquam tempus aliquam mauris 
vel dapibus. Nullam at metus erat, in 
convallis massa. Aliquam erat volutpat. 
Praesent ultrices odio in elit fringilla id 
rutrum mi mattis. 

Duis purus eros, aliquam eu cursus tincidunt, 
feugiat vitae magna. Etiam sodales 
consequat nibh, eget rhoncus metus 
convallis et. Morbi rutrum mollis facilisis. 
Aenean faucibus  

Morbi tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque 
nibh facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, 
ullamcorper aliquet viverra non, mollis sed 
dolor. Etiam sodales consequat nibh, eget 
rhoncus metus convallis et. 

Phasellus dignissim nulla at diam fermentum 
in sollicitudin sem condimentum. 
Pellentesque condimentum diam et sem 
rhoncus semper sed at libero. Aenean 
condimentum, lorem vel faucibus 
pellentesque, quam nunc lacinia augue, vel 
sagittis dolor ipsum vitae velit. Ut feugiat 
odio ac dolor iaculis consequat. Praesent sed 
lacus ante. Nullam pretium commodo libero, 
at congue sapien dignissim a. Cum sociis 
natoque penatibus et magnis dis parturient 
montes, nascetur ridiculus mus. In hac 
habitasse platea dictumst. Vestibulum ante 
ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices 
posuere cubilia Curae; Ut fermentum sem 
non metus faucibus blandit. Sed placerat 
bibendum fermentum. 

 

 

 

 

Town 
Of Cupar 

116 Stanley Street 
Cupar, SK S0G0Y0 

 

 
The Town of Cupar is now open  

Monday – Friday 

8:30 am – 4:30 pm 

Closed for lunch hour and holidays. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Fun Facts!!!!!! 

1. The human brain remembers more negative memories than positive 
ones.  This is due to the negativity bias the brain sets up as a defense 
mechanism. 

2. While children of identical twins are legally first cousins, genetically, 
they are actually half siblings. 

3. Swans form monogamous pair bonds that last for many years.  If one 
swan dies, its partner may mourn or at least remain celibate for several 
seasons. 

4. President Obama got to watch advanced episodes of “Game of 
Thrones’ episodes before the rest of the world. 

5. A flower worn over the left ear in Hawaii signifies that a woman is no 
longer single. 

6. The man who created pop-up ads has apologized to the world for 
creating one of the Internet’s most hated forms of advertising. 

7. Experts claim that a truthful person answers a follow-up question with 
more details while a liar sticks with the same basic answers. 

8. In 1999, the founders of Google actually tried to sell it to Excite for just 
US$1 Million.  Excite turned them down! 

9. Nutella was invented during WWII, when an Italian pastry maker mixed 
hazelnuts into chocolate to extend his short supply of chocolate. 

10. At weddings, the bride normally stands to the left of the groom so that 
his sword hand is free to defend against other suiters. 

 

 


